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Kingfisher Hall Home Learning 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

Please see below the expectations for the home learning during the isolation period using DB 
Primary. If you have any problems accessing the work please ensure you let someone at 
school know. 

We are following best practice, using research into effective home learning and with that in mind 
we will be following the steps outlined below: 

• Your child will be expected to log in to a Zoom registration every weekday morning and 
afternoon at a pre-set time (times and links to be sent soon). During this time your child’s 
teacher will check in with the class, explain the lessons for the day and answer any 
questions. It is important to keep a routine going and a morning registration and 
afternoon learning review with their class will be beneficial for the children and set 
them up for their learning. 

• Your child’s lessons will be added to their calendar on DB Primary so you can easily see 
what tasks they have been set each day. 

• Each lesson will be modelled. Your child’s teacher will provide a video clip of themselves 
modelling what the children need to do. They will be teaching the methods required. 

• Your child will be able to follow this video, pause it or replay it as much as they need when 
they are completing their work. 

• Your child will be able to message the teachers and upload their work directly onto DB 
Primary. 

• Your teacher will let the children know how to submit their completed work 
 
Thank you all for your continued support. Take care and stay safe. 

 

Mr M Clifford 

 

Headteacher 


